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 Sean Doherty OBJ2016/0748/P 28/04/2016  22:04:06 As the occupier of the ground floor flat in 40 shoot up hill I object to the proposed plans. I do this 

primarily because of the proposed front elevation that would directly face my flat, in particular my 

large bedroom window. This would encroach on my privacy and block light into the flat. Potential for 

increased activity and waste would also be a concern.
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